Quality of Support

If, at any stage, you are unhappy with the quality of support being provided or are experiencing difficulties with your Support Provider (you cannot contact them, they are missing sessions, turning up late etc), it is your responsibility to contact Queen’s Register of Support Providers so that appropriate remedial action may be taken.

